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11/10/22 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

You have probably been hearing all about the amazing bridges that we have been designing 

and building this half term in Year Three!!  Well the time has finally come for the children to 

share their amazing work with you.  We would like to invite you in to school, to come and 

share the children’s structural masterpieces this Thursday morning (13th October) during 

the Early Bird Reading slot at 8:50am.  If you’re unable to make it, don’t worry, lots of 

pictures have been taken!  It will be great to see you on Thursday morning if you can. 

 

Many thanks 

 

Year Three team 
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